Don Kraher

From: Sherri Myers

Sent: Saturday, October 21, 2017 7:15 AM
To: Joseph Baucum

Subject: Fwd: Fish Hatchery lease

See below.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "McRae, Gil" <Gil.McRae@MyFWC.com>
Date: October 21, 2017 at 6:49:47 AM CDT

To: Sherri Myers <smyers(@cityofpensacola.com>
Subject: Re: Fish Hatchery lease

Ms. Myers, the joint statement recently released by the City of Pensacola and FWC identify the
deadline for completion of construction as Feb. 14, 2020. Per the lease terms, this would
coincide with a commencement of construction date of Feb. 14, 2017. DEP is managing the
design/build of the facility and they are the custodians of the records associated with those
activities. Mr. Pearce Barrett is the appropriate contact person for DEP.

From: Sherri Myers <smyers@cityofpensacola.com>
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2017 6:50:55 PM

To: McRae, Gil

Subject: Fish Hatchery lease

Dear Mr. McRae, per paragraph 20 of the lease that was entered into between the City of
Pensacola and the Florida Fish and Wildlife on May 12, 2014 for the establishment of a fish
hatchery on Bruce Beach on Pensacola, Florida, the WFC has 3 years from the date of
commencement of construction to complete the project. Please provide me with the "date of
commencement of construction", and the documents that evidence the event establishing that
date. You may consider this an open record request. Thank you in advance, Sherri Myers,
Pensacola City Council, District 2.



